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On Sunday, March 22th, under the direction of Ohio Governor Mike DeWine, Ohio Department of Health Director Amy Acton, M.D., MPH issued a director’s Stay At Home Order to require all Ohioans to stay in their homes to prevent the further spread of COVID-19 beginning at 11:59 p.m. EDT on Monday, March 23, 2020 until 11:59 p.m. on April 6, 2020. In response, we paused the NASA@ My Library Kit shipments. While we can still take kit requests for June, and beyond, we cannot confirm the delivery of the kits until the order has expired, been rescinded or modified.
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